
Emily Hoyler <hoyler.emily@gmail.com>

Fwd: Elementary school capacity
Laurie Cox <lcox@riptonvt.org> Fri, May 7, 2021 at 2:07 PM
To: Hoyler.Emily@gmail.com

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Laurie Cox <lcox@riptonvt.org>
Date: Thu, May 6, 2021 at 8:28 AM
Subject: Re: Elementary school capacity
To: Patrick Reen <Patrick.Reen@mausd.org>

Thanks so much for your prompt reply.

On Thu, May 6, 2021 at 8:24 AM Patrick Reen <Patrick.Reen@mausd.org> wrote:
Hi Laurie,
      Yes.  MAUSD elementary schools would have room for 30-50 K-5 students from Ripton.  

On Wed, May 5, 2021 at 8:28 PM Mount Abraham Unified School District Contact Form for Patrick Reen
<automailer@edlio.com> wrote:

From: Laurie Cox <lcox@riptonvt.org>
To: Patrick Reen
Subject: Elementary school capacity

Dear Patrick,

I am Chair of the Ripton Selectboard and also a member of our School Committee. John Carroll, Chair of the State
Board of Education, has requested that Ripton reach out to confirm that there are elementary schools in the area
which would have room for Ripton's K-5 students if our independent school ended up not being viable at some point
during the next few years. Would you anticipate that the elementary schools in the Mount Abraham district would
have adequate capacity for Ripton's elementary students, numbering perhaps between 30 and 50?

Thank you for assisting us, and best wishes for your own district.

Laurie Cox

This email was automatically sent by IP address 64.25.215.63 (computer id: 0.9549201593866112) on Wednesday,
May 5, 2021 at 08:28 PM US/Eastern timezone.

This user has been authenticated with the following credentials from google: display name: Laurie Cox; email:
lcox@riptonvt.org; ID: undefined.

--
Patrick J Reen
Superintendent of Schools

Mount Abraham Unified School District
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